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Candia man in serious condition after 

Pembroke motorcycle crash 

 

06/15/10 

Pembroke, NH 

Alain Cotnoir, 48 years old, of Candia is in serious condition at the Dartmouth Medical Center in 
Lebanon after he crashed his motorcycle on North Pembroke Road shortly after 10:00 pm last 
evening. Pembroke Police and Fire responded to a report of a motorcycle crash at the 
intersection of North Pembroke Road and Cross Country Road at 10:10 pm last evening. 
Cotnoir’s motorcycle was traveling east bound on North Pembroke Road when it failed to 
negotiate a curve. Cotnoir was treated by Tri-Town Ambulance at the scene. He was 
transported to the JBI Heliport in Pembroke where he was transferred via Life-Flight to 
Dartmouth.  Police are investigating whether speed or alcohol were contributing factors in the 
crash. The investigation is on-going. 
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